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Laurie,
 
Based on our conversation, we are requesting, on behalf of the Town of Northborough, a
continuance for Site Plan Approval for the Fire Department Building originally scheduled for
Tuesday June 4, 2024. We request that the project review to be rescheduled to the
following Planning Board meeting on June 18, 2024.
 
Thank you.
 
Janet
 
 
Janet M. Slemenda AIA LEED-AP  |  Principal
 

 
Planning | Design | Sustainability

24 Roland Street, Suite 301 | Charlestown, MA 02129
T: 617.776.6545 x217 F: 617.776.6678
www.hktarchitects.com
 
Connect with us on LinkedIn
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